
 

 

 
 

BINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
 

The Old Court House 
Church Street 

Bingham 
Nottingham 
NG13 8AL 

 
Tel: 01949 831445 

Email: info@bingham-tc.gov.uk 
Website: www.bingham-tc.gov.uk 

 

To: Councillor  J Stockwood 
  “ A Shelton 
  “ P Moskwa 
  “ M Monni 
  “ V Leach 
  “ G Williams 
  “ G Simms 
   
      
  

29 January 2020 
 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of the Recreation and Amenities Committee of 
Bingham Town Council to be held in the Council Chamber at The Old Court House, Church 
Street, Bingham, on Tuesday 04 February 2020 at 7.05pm. 
 
Please note there will be an extra-ordinary Planning Committee meeting at 7:00pm.  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Pyke 
Town Clerk  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Twinned in friendship with Wallenfels, Bavaria, Germany 



 

 

 
 

BINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL 
Meeting of the Recreation and Amenities Committee of Bingham Town Council to 

be held on Tuesday 04 February 2020 at 7.05pm  
in the Council Chamber at The Old Court House, Church Street, Bingham. 

 

A G E N D A 
 

1. To receive apologies for absence & acceptance  
 

2. To receive any Declarations of Interest 
 

3. To sign the minutes of the meeting held on 05 November 2019   (Appendix A) 
 

4. To consider matters in relation to the re-development of the Wynhill site and agree any 
further actions 
 

5. To consider any matters in relation to the playparks and agree further actions: 
a) Orchard Play Area 

i. To consider plans for the opening event  
ii. To consider the purchase of another bench 

b) Wychwood Road Play Area 
i. To receive an update from the Playpark Consultant    

c) Cogley Lane Play Area 
i. To receive an update from the Playpark Consultant 
ii. To consider funding for the Playpark re-development  

 
6. To receive an update on matters relating to Butt Field and agree further actions: 

a) To note the preparation of the new lease   
b) To consider the timing for ending the contract with Larch Groundworks 

 
7. To receive an update on matters relating to the allotment and agree further actions: 

a) To receive an update on the closing of access gates 

b) Matters of concern from the Chairman of the Hill Drive Allotment Association  
           (Appendix B)  

 

8. To receive an update on teen provision  
 

9. To note updated best practice in relation to tree inspection regimes 
 

10. To consider any correspondence received 
a) Request to refurbish and install a plaque on the Linear Park metal bench   

            
 


